
From: Andrea Cheng <Andrea.Cheng@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 18, 2022 12:07 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Ethics report 
 
Good Morning  
 
Please be advised I accepted invitation and attended the event “Crain’s Transportation 
Event:  Infrastructure Insights with Pete Buttigieg” on May 12th., 2022.  
 
Thank you, 
Andrea 
 
Andrea R. Holthouse Cheng, P.E., Ph.D.  
Commissioner 
Department of Water Management 
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